@ Stanbic Bank

CUSTOMER NOTICE

Our Esteemed Customers,

This is a final reminder/call:

In accordance with the Anti-Money Laundering laws of Uganda, Stanbic Bank is required to maintain
updated records of customer information. We wish to advise our esteemed customers that we are
currently undertaking an information update exercise. You are, therefore, required to comply with the
following on or before the 4t of December 2023:

Additionally, customers with any other missing or outdated Know Your Customer (KYC) information
are being contacted by Stanbic Bank officers who will guide further on the information you are
required to submit, using our official lines captured below.

To avoid any restriction to your account’s operations after the deadline, we urge you to deliver

physical copies of the required documentation to a Stanbic branch nearest to you.

For any assistance, please reach out on the official lines 0800 150 150/0800 250 250/0312 224
600 or email us at kycug@stanbic.com.
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